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March 19, 2020 

 
Dear Residents, 
 
I’d like to update you on the Borough’s response to the COVID-19 virus.  To-date there 
have been no reports of anyone contracting the virus in town.  That being said we all 
must do our part to help stem the spread of this virus. 
 
It is extremely important everyone practices personal hygiene and social distancing.  
Wash your hands frequently for a minimum of 20 seconds with warm soap and water.  
Keep 6 feet apart, keep gatherings to a maximum of 10 people and when possible avoid 
congregating in public places.  It is safe to be outside, but limit your contacts and keep 
your distance.   
 
Keep checking the Borough website (www.peapackgladstone.org) for current 
information.  If you have not already, sign up for PG Notify to receive updates from the 
Borough.  It only takes a few minutes to register. 
 
Borough Hall has been closed to the public, but business is being conducted by all 
Borough employees.  Should you need any of their services please contact them either by 
phone or email (number and emails are on the Borough website) and they will give you 
the assistance you need.  To make any kind of payment or leave paperwork there is a 
drop box located outside of the School Street entrance and it is checked regularly. 
 
The Borough’s emergency services continue to respond to calls for help and assistance.  
They may wear protective gear when they arrive at your location, but they will continue 
to provide the top-notch professional service they are well known for. 
 
Our businesses are open, particularly our restaurants although only for takeout and 
possibly delivery.  Please show your support for them and continue to patronize them. 
 
Working together we can all get through this together and our lives and routines will 
return to normal.  
 
Stay well and take care of yourself, your family and neighbors, 
 
Gregory J Skinner 
Mayor 
 

http://www.peapackgladstone.org/
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